
La Paloma Academy-South is pleased to announce a  

Holiday Business Expo and Craft Fair. 
 

The Holiday Expo provides you the opportunity to  

showcase your business to the parents of the La Paloma 

students at our holiday “Christmas Lights event at the 

school. 

 
 The Expo takes place Friday, December 15th from  

 6:30-8:30 P.M. 

 

 We are accepting applications on first come first serve 

basis. 

 
 To reserve a space please see the application form to the 

right and bring in to the school’s front desk. 

 

 The rental fee is $20.00. 

 
 Space includes a table and two chairs. 

 

 No refunds given for rental fees. 

 

 All spaces must be completely cleared at the end of the 

event. 
 
 Set up begins at 5:00 P.M. The Expo is from 6-8 P.M. 

Application Deadline is December 7, 2017 

If you have any questions contact Ms. Irma at: 
(520) 991-0960 or ip_gonzalez@hotmail.com 

 
 

 
Please Print 

 
Name:__________________________________ 

 
Type of Business:_________________________ 

 
Telephone:__________________________ 
 

Address:____________________________ 
 

      ____________________________ 
                

       ____________________________ 
   City:  State:  Zip: 

 
E-mail Address:_______________________ 

                 

Holiday Expo and Craft Fair 2017 


